
NEWSLETTER 25/2/2025 

  

MT WARREN GOLF CLUB 

 With a little bit of rain to start the day and a disappointing turnout of only 16 members we played 

the Bisque format of golf. The day was generously sponsored by Fitzy's Waterford.  

 

WINNERS  

A GRADE  

Bill (I'm stuck in A Grade now) Freeman   +1 

 Joe Searle on a countback from Mike Tapp   0 

 B GRADE 

 Richard (Grand Poobah) Kemp   +4 

 Garth Goodwin  +1 

 

NEAREST THE PINS 

3rd Mike Tapp 

5th Daniel Robinson  

9th A N Other 

10th A N Other  

16th Eric (Fluff) Nugent  

 

APPROACH  

18th Greg (Tonka) Tomkins  



 

PINK JACKET  

We are going to try and get this Pink Jacket revitalised again and Mick Scott will have the honours at 

our next game. I think there was someone going to join him but I can't remember who.  

 

NEXT GAME  

Our next game is at McLeod Golf Club on 9/3/25 with a tee time of 6.30am. As always please be 

there 30mins early to pay and get ready.  

It is down to be played as a 2 Ball Ambrose.  

The day is sponsored by Shane Morrison & Meagan Millership  

 

GENERAL INFORMATION  

After the game on Sunday we met back at Fitzy's Waterford for a couple of drinks and a snack and 

held the 2025 FWSGC AGM  

Positions for this years Committee are 

PRESIDENT           Richard Kemp  

SECRETARY         Mick Scott  

TREASURER        Garth Goodwin  

CLUB CAPTAIN    Greg Tomkins  

COMMITTEE       Col Hitchcock  

                              Eric Nugent  

                              Mike Tapp  

Sarah Scott and Meagan Millership graciously volunteered to organise the major raffle this year. 

Thank you both.  

As agreed by the majority of the club members the Green Fees will increase in price to $50 per game 

and $70 for an all cart game. These new prices will start 4 weeks from the date of the AGM which is 

the Kooralbyn game 23/3/25.  

Membership is also due this day. Membership remains at $50 per member 


